
From: Sheila O'Connell <Sheila.O'Connell@cityofchicago.org>  
Sent: Monday, October 5, 2020 11:47 AM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Cc: Reshma Soni <Reshma.Soni@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: RE: gift to the City 
 
Steve, 
 
Mark Flessner accepted a book entitled:  “End of Watch” on Friday, October 2, 2020.  The book has been 
received as a gift and is now housed in the Department of Law’s library. 
 
Thank you in advance for your attention to this matter. 
 
 
Sheila A. O’Connell 
Executive Assistant to Mark Flessner, Corporation Counsel 
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